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75 CHILDREN SPONSORED “THEREFORE” THE NEXT GENERATION

We deeply appreciate everyone
who helped us achieve our

education this year. Your support
means the world to us!

SPONSOR A CHILD PROGRAM

by Brian Hays

Witnessing a child receive their
graduation diploma in the presence
of their parents, teachers, and
church community is truly
heartwarming. In the last half of
December, the 75 children you
sponsored proudly attended their
graduation ceremonies, advancing
to the next grade with their
diplomas in hand. 

The joy was palpable, and I hope
you find this report as uplifting as
we do. As Hebrews 11:1 reminds us,
"Faith is the substance of things
hoped for; the evidence of things
not seen." While we may never fully
see the future these children will
grow into, we can take comfort in
knowing that we played a crucial
role in their development.
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From August 3rd to 10th, 2024, a
dedicated mission team of 34
members ministered to the seven
churches of El Camino Y la Verdad
in Choluteca, Honduras. Over three
days, they provided comprehensive
medical, dental, vision, and health
and wellness services.

Each day began with a devotion
and prayer session for the patients.
Following this, women and children
spent around 45 minutes in
meaningful conversations with the
health and wellness team.
Subsequently, each individual
received the necessary medical,
dental, pharmacy, and vision care. 

On Friday, Vacation Bible School
brought all the communities
together. In total, there were 1,741
interactions between the mission
team and those they served.

Every year since 2006, we have
assessed the social and political
landscape in Honduras to guide our
approach to the mission field in
Choluteca.  

After much prayer in and seeking
His guidance, we felt the Lord
calling us to go. It was truly
wonderful to experience the
orchestration of His plan and to
follow His lead

From the very beginning, we were
destined to work together to
enhance the lives of this
community, and each year, we
witness positive outcomes.

We are deeply grateful to you, our
supporters in ministry. May God
richly bless you, and be on the
lookout for what He has planned for
us in 2025.

“You automatically lose the chances
you don't take.”
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Talk To Us

The Way and the Truth Ministry
Perry, GA

Brian Hays, President
bhays99@hotmail.com
770-317-2224

thewayandthetruthministry.com
facebook.com/way.truth.ministry

Through the Grace Church VBS
program, we were able to purchase
and deliver food for over 4,000
meals.

VBS Food Delivery

Pastor Fidel, Alisa, and Aracely
Bardales - leaders  of El Camino y
La Verdad in Choluteca, Honduras.

Our Missionaries

The Way and the Truth Ministry is a registered 501(c)3 non-profit organization. 


